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Reference:   FOI.2844.20 

Subject:    The rating for Seacole Ward, St. Andrews, Northampton 

Date of Request: 5 March 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Please could you tell me your current rating for Seacole Ward, St. Andrews, Northampton. 
 
Response: 
 
I regret to inform you that Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not hold the information 
you requested. 
 
We would therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team 
in Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board who may be able to help you with your enquiry:- 
 
freedomofinformation@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: Freedom of Information 
Officer, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board, Ynysmeurig House, Navigation Park, 
Abercynon, CF45 4SN. 
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